September 10, 2018 Board Minutes
The Wilde Bunch Board Meeting
Albuquerque Square Dance Center, Hawkins Road, Albuquerque, NM

Call to order: 6:06 by President John Arnold
In attendance:

John Arnold — President

Janice Taylor — Secretary

Sam Kohler — Treasurer
Penelope Becker — Class Director
Jeff Willet — Member-at-Large
Jean Maher — Past President

Review August 2018 minutes
- August minutes motion to accept by Penelope and 2" by Jean. Motion carried.

Review August 2018 treasurer's report
— The WB 35 Fly in was a great success.
— Net income about $2,000.00
— Jean and Mary had the callers at their house. The callers also had a car at their disposal.
— Should probably budget for a car during the next fly in.
— Jeff was able to sell the last ticket to the Isotopes game.
- August treasurer's report motion to accept by Jeff and 2™ by Janice. Motion carried.

Plus Class

- APlus Blast will be offered starting in October for 3 Saturdays, 6, 13, and 20 from noon to
4:00 p.m.

— APlus Class will be starting on October 8, at 6:30 for %2 hour before the Monday
Mainstream lessons/dance.

— Callers fees will be going up a little bit.

— Need to have angels.

— Penelope will be going to other clubs to promote the plus class and the Plus blast.

— Jeff will put an event on Facebook to promote.

Discussion:
— Jeff wants to put together a potluck for the weekend before Thanksgiving at the club house
where he lives.
— In order to have alcohol, $15.00 per hour extra will be charged. Wilde Bunch club will pick up
the fee. This will be a BYOB event.

Jeff read the description for the Wilde Bunch square dance club on the ASDC website. It states that
“The Wilde Bunch is a Gay Square dance club dancing class-level through C-1.” He would like to have
this include that we are a diverse club and all are welcome, not just gay people. Jeff will write
something up to show our diversity to present to the ASDC for updating.

Schedule next board meeting, October 15, 2018 at the ASDC, 6:00

Motion to adjourn by Sam, 2™ by Penelope, Meeting adjourned at 6:39.



Respectfully submitted by Janice Taylor, Secretary



